
Forest Park PTA General Meeting 
Monday, February 6, 2023 
Meeting held at Forest Park Elementary 

2022-2023 PTA Executive Board: 

Megan Irwin - President  
Courtney Black - President-Elect 
Frances Mitchell - Treasurer  
Erin Long - Treasurer-Elect (absent) 
Lacey Watts - Secretary 
Holly Beth Willis - Education (absent) 
Sarah Duke - Buildings and Grounds (absent) 
Mollie Campbell - Outreach  
Sarah Smart - Communication 
Laura Ritchie - Hospitality (absent) 
Ruthie Loveless - Welcoming  

Megan Irwin welcomed group and called the meeting to order at 8:36am.


Lacey made a motion to approve the minutes from the previous general meeting 
held on December 5th.  Frances Mitchell seconded.  All approved, motion 
passed.


New Business, Megan Irwin: 
• It is time to begin slating the nominating committee.  The committee will be 

made up of 5 people.  Look for a Google Doc to be sent out soon.  Please 
submit your nominations through the Google Doc.   


• Parties in the Park is 2/24 at White Water Tavern.  Please purchase your tickets 
online.  There will be limited capacity. The auction starts at 8:30am on 2/24.  
Examples of auction items/parties - Principal for the day, PE teacher for the 
day, Kickball party, Charcuterie party, etc.  Sponsors will be accepted through 
2/17.  There will also be in person door prizes.


• Submit VIPS hours

• Pass the Plaid sale is Friday, 2/10 from 2:00-3:00

• February is Love Your Library Month

• Last Day for Yearbook Ads - 2/13

• Last Day to buy Yearbook - 2/22

• Valentine Parties - 2/14

• PreK Valentines Program - 2/14




• No School 2/17- Parent Teacher Conferences

• 4th Grade Black History Program - 2/28 at 6:00pm

• Minutes will be available on the website once approved.

• Next general PTA meeting will be 3/6.


Frances Mitchell, Treasurer - 

• Reorganized the budget.  

• If you need to be reimbursed, email Frances a receipt.


Sarah Dodson, Hospitality (absent, Megan Irwin made announcement) 
• Happy cart is starting back.  All shifts have been covered.

• Teacher Appreciation week is the first week of May.  Lunch will be provided for 

all the teachers.  

• Please sign up to bring snacks for the teacher’s meetings.  There are a few 

spots left.

• Love Your Library Month - we are going to give the librarians gift cards. 

Kristen Taylor, Garden (absent, Megan Irwin made announcement) 
• Please sign up for chicken duty. 

Megan Irwin adjourned the meeting at 8:45am.


Minutes Submitted by: 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 

Lacey Watts, PTA Secretary	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 


Minutes Approved by: 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 

Megan Irwin, PTA President	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 



